
December 6, 1932

R.W. Oliver, Esq.,
Ticket Manager,
McGill Operatic and Choral Society,

Dear Mr. Oliver,
Sir Arthur Currie asks me to 

thank you for your letter of the 5th of December 
and say that he shall be very pleased if you will 
reserve two tickets for him, aisle seats about 

the tenth row, for Friday evening, December 16th, 
for your presentation of "The Yeomen of the Guard?

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the principal


